
 

The department of Computer Science and Engineering of St. Joseph’s Institute of 

Technology in association with the Computer Society of India, Kancheepuram 

Chapter, Chennai organized a 3 days Faculty Development Program on 

“Foundation of Data Science” from 04.08.2022 to 06.08.2022 through online 

mode. Dr. M. Murugan, Chairman, CSI-KPM Chapter delivered the Inaugural 

Address. Dr. Doreen Robin, Founder and Director, CIRF was the resource 

person. 90 faculty members from various colleges from India registered and got 

benefitted.  

 

 

 


